
Leopold's Tavern Edmonton Strathcona 

 

Malcolm Rabb - General Manager 

 

I am writing this letter of reference on behalf of Leopold's Tavern Edmonton in regards to Benchmark 

Security. We initially were introduced to Benchmark through another Leopold's Tavern location in Calgary 

who utilized Benchmark through-out the Calgary Stampede with great success. 

 

Our location in Edmonton is located on Whyte Avenue which is one of the more densely populated areas 

of the city and we found that for our staff and customers safety we would need to have a presence on our 

door. We had hired internal security but found that we needed a more professional touch so we branched 

out to other companies. After working our way through the internal side and a few outside companies we 

were elated to find Benchmark Security.  

 

The owner Mark Pope is a veteran in the hospitality sector and you can see how that is carried over into 

his company. His professionalism and ensuring that services offered were catered to our specific needs 

was exactly what we were looking for. Mark ensured we had the correct staff for our business needs and 

was extremely thorough in ensuring we were pleased with his services; which we are. We have been using 

Benchmark security for our Edmonton location as well as our Calgary location when needed and could not 

be happier.  

 

I highly recommend Benchmark security for any security or event related service. Mark Pope was honest 

with his quote and services and we have been pleased across the board with all aspects of Benchmark 

Security.  

 
Malcolm Rabb (He/Him) 

General Manager  
Leopold’s Tavern 
www.leopoldstavern.com 
 
 

 
 

http://www.leosgroup.ca/
https://leopoldstavern.com/

